Lil’ Knights News


KORT:
 We need to finalize everything for the auction. Please make plans to attend March 10th at 3:15.

Auction:
 There is a lot of excitement surrounding this year’s major fundraise. We are trying to top the last one. Please remember to try to get sponsorships. Please talk to everyone you know, invite them out for a night of food and fun! April 3rd will be here quickly, mark those calendars.

Spring Forward:
  Remember to set your clocks ahead on March 7th before going to bed, you don’t want to be late on Sunday.

Summer Program:
  We will be sending out summer interest forms with re-enrollment forms. Please get those back ASAP to assure your spot this summer if needed.

Re-enrollment:
  March will begin re-enrollment for the upcoming 2020-2021 academic year. We pray you all plan to continue your journey with CAC. K/4 will receive information from Mrs. Darci about Kindergarten enrollment; an interest form from Mrs. Mc regarding summer needs. Everyone else in our preschool will receive forms from Mrs. Mc to continue your journey with us for both the summer and/or the 2020-2021 academic year.

Notes:
 Our board is always in prayer trying to accommodate our growth in our preschool. We would like to assure you that we are already discussing strategies to help make next year the best it can be and for us to serve as many families as we possibly can. Thank you all for your kindness and loyalty to our preschool, you are each a blessing!
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